MASS INTENTIONS FOR THIS WEEK

Monday, November 21

No Mass

Tuesday, November 22

7:00 p.m. Clive Dinner, Manuel Sousa

Serafina and John Goulart

Wednesday, November 23

8:00 a.m. Intention of David Kreze and Family

Intention of Tony Kreze and Family

Thursday, November 24

10:00 a.m. Joan Murphy, Sheila Matthews

(at Sunnyside)

Friday, November 25

8:00 a.m. Natale Kalegaric

Vincent Dang

Deceased Members of the Fabing and Busch Family

Intention of Joan and Michael Schurter

Saturday, November 26

5:00 p.m. Amaraiya David

Frank, Judy and Jimmy Meyer

Julica Badovinac, Tadija Badovinac and Nikola Badovinac

Peter Schumann and Franz Breunig

PARISH ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK

Sunday, November 20

5:00 p.m. St. Paul Chung Mass

6:00 p.m. St. Paul Chung Social

Monday, November 21

1:00 p.m. CWL Executive Meeting

Wednesday, November 23

7:00 p.m. RCIA

7:00 p.m. Contemporary Choir

7:00 p.m. Fundraising Committee Meeting

Thursday, November 24

1:30 p.m. St. Daniel School Bible Celebration

7:30 p.m. Sunday Choir

Saturday, November 26

8:00 a.m. Cursillo

10:00 a.m. Server Training 1:00 p.m. Server Training 6:00 p.m. CWL Annual Bazaar

Sunday, November 27

CWL Annual Bazaar following

8:30 and 10:30 a.m. Masses

12:30 p.m. Baptisms

4:30 p.m. St. Paul Chung Mass

7:30 p.m. Soulful Christmas Elvis Concert

CHRIST THE KING NOVEMBER 19, 20, 2016



FROM THE PASTOR'S DESK

At St. Anthony Daniel, the parish community is blessed with many children. Anyone attending our Sunday Masses knows the joy of seeing young parents bringing their little ones to church—often with no small measure of difficulty —inspiring a new generation to encounter Jesus Christ. Many of our young people are currently immersed in the task of preparing for Sacraments of Initiation. The parish has more than 100 children preparing for First Communion, and our celebrations of First Reconciliation concluded this past week. Approximately 80 Grade 7 students are readying themselves to complete their sacramental initiation with Confirmation. If you haven't already done so, I encourage you to spend a few moments in prayer for these young people, their parents, and their sponsors. It's important for members of the Christian community to take up and deepen the practice of praying for one another. This is an excellent place to start, especially since we'll have the privilege of watching these sacramental milestones celebrated at our Sunday Masses in the spring.

DIOCESAN PRAYER CALENDAR

This week we especially pray for:

Monday Reverend David Wilhelm Tuesday Reverend Robert Stainsby

Wednesday Discalced Carmelite Fathers (O.C.D,)
Thursday Reverend Hanh Van Tran, O.M.I.

Friday Reverend Charles Jordan

Saturday Reverend Saju Oreethaparambil, C.Ss.R.

Eternal Father, we lift up to you these and all the priests, religious and lay ministers of the world. Sanctify them. Heal them; guide them. Mold them into the likeness and holiness of your Son, Jesus, the Eternal High Priest. May their lives be pleasing to You. In Jesus' name we pray. Amen.



"Jesus, remember me when you come into your Kingdom." Can you lead others to make this request of our Lord and King? Give your life to Jesus and others

are sure to hear, "Truly I tell you, today you will be with me in Paradise." If you feel God's call to the priesthood or consecrated life, visit www.HamiltonVocations.com.

2 Samuel 5:1-3 Colossians 1:12-20 Luke 23:35-43

<u>ATTENTION ALL VOLUNTEERS –</u> 2017 MINISTRY RETREAT

All parish volunteers are invited to our annual Ministry Retreat to be held Saturday, February 4, 2017. Under the guidance of Father Allen Varlaki and



special guest speaker, Father Michael King, we will reflect on our relationship with "The Good Shepherd".

Save the Date: Saturday, February 4, 2017.

Th

COMING VERY SOON!

The "Soulful Christmas Elvis Concert" takes place on Sunday, November 27th in our church. Doors open at 7:00 p.m. and the concert starts at 7:30 p.m. The

concert is approximately two hours long. The tickets are \$35.00 and can be purchased after each weekend Mass until November 27th. Tickets will also be sold the evening of the concert. Tickets can be purchased at our parish office on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday afternoons from 1:00 until 3:00 p.m. We hope to see you there as this is a concert you will not want to miss or forget.

NEWS FROM CWL ANNUAL BAZAAR



Our CWL parish bazaar will take place after all Masses on November 26th and 27th. Please

plan on visiting the Parish Life Centre. We always appreciate new items for our basket raffle. New articles for the gift baskets should go to the parish office by Wednesday, November 23rd. Available to you at the bazaar are the gift basket chances, the Country Store including the bake table and the craft table. This includes gluten free baking. There will be games for kids and our latest addition, a book sale. Our willing parishioners have always helped us greatly in the past. You are welcome to donate towards the CWL bazaar. Books may be brought to the parish office on Friday, November 25th between 9:00 a.m. -12:00 noon and 1:00 - 3:00 p.m. or on Saturday, November 26th from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon in the PLC. Baking and crafts can be dropped off at the PLC on Saturday, November 26th from 9:00 a.m. until noon or before Mass. Thank you for your generosity. Enjoy coffee, tea and juice as well as a Timbits station for a good will offering. We hope to see you there.

ANNUAL CWL CHRISTMAS DINNER

Our CWL is celebrating our Christmas dinner on Thursday, December 1st with Mass starting at 6:00 p.m. followed by dinner in the PLC. To reserve your spot please place \$20.00 in an envelope and put into the collection basket. Please make sure the envelope has your name on it - marked CWL dinner by Friday, November 25th. We will enjoy the entertainment of the "Chord Spinners". We are also supporting Birthright by bringing a baby shower type gift under 12 months in size. We look forward to having you join us.

ANNUAL CWL MEMBERSHIP

Membership dues are being collected for our CWL. The dues for 2017 are \$22.00. If your dues are paid by November 30th you are eligible to have your name included in a draw for one free membership. This draw will take place at the Christmas dinner on December 1st. You may place your dues in an envelope and mark the envelope with your name and CWL membership dues and then put into the collection basket.



NEWS FROM DEVELOPMENT AND PEACE

Be at the heart of the action!!

Please join Development and Peace (D&P) today. Membership is free this year. Just fill out and mail the membership post card found in your bulletin to be a part of D&P (Caritas Canada) – a dynamic global network that takes action for peace and justice around the world. Without you, there would be no action, no change, no justice. For more information please go to www.devp.org/membership

Development and Peace thanks all those who supported small family farmers by signing post cards. Over 400 post cards were signed here in our church. When we act together, change is possible!



The November Ecumenical Prayer Service with Taize songs will be hosted by St. Andrew's Presbyterian Church on Sunday, November 20, 2016 (3rd Sunday of month) at 7:30 p.m., 54 Queen Street North, Kit. (corner of Queen & Weber Streets).

HEALING MASS FOR THOSE MOURNING THE LOSS OF A CHILD



Losing a child is a painful and life-altering experience for

parents, grandparents and other family members. The feeling of loss, regardless of the amount of time that has passed, is often more profound during the Christmas season. A Diocesan Healing Mass, meant to bring hope to all those trying to cope with such grief, is planned at the Cathedral Basilica of Christ the King for Sunday, November 27th at 4:00 p.m. Anyone who has lost a child of any age from any cause, including those that have lost a child prior to birth, or who have had a still birth are invited to this Mass celebrated by Bishop Douglas Crosby. God is close to those who mourn, come and experience His healing presence. Registration is preferred, but not necessary, as it will assist us in knowing how many spaces to reserve and to ensure we have enough of the small memento each family will receive. Please call Lena at 905-528-7988 ext. 2249, or register on-line at www.hamiltondiocese.com.



MINISTRY SCHEDULES

Ministry schedules (for Lectors, Eucharistic Ministers and Servers) are now available for pick-up on the table

by the Sacristy for those who do not receive them by email. The new schedule begins the weekend of November 26th and 27th.

SUNDAY MISSAL

A limited number of 2016-2017 Living With Christ Sunday Missals are available for purchase in the Church foyer. Cost per missal is \$4.00. Please put your money in the "Pamphlet and Papers" box on the back wall of the church foyer. Once they are sold out, additional copies can be ordered from Novalis at www.novalis.com



PRAYER VIGIL

A Prayer Vigil will be held on Thursday, December 1st from 9:00 to 10:00 a.m. in front of Freeport Hospital, 3570 King Street East, Kitchener, for babies being aborted. All are welcome to pray quietly for those who have no voice, but our own! Parking is available across the road at Schneider Park. Any queries, please contact Cathy at: kwc.prayervigil@rogers.com



YOUTH COORDINATOR PART-TIME

St. Anne's Parish, Kitchener is calling for a part-time Youth Coordinator. Anyone who enjoys working with youth with the passion to build the faith for our future generations is invited to apply. This position entails frequent evening and weekend work. Please talk to or call Father Ray, (519-745-5302), for more information.

DID YOU KNOW?

Before the PLC was added we used the Hearth

Room (now the Marian Room) to hold meetings and even some funeral luncheons. There was a tiny kitchen attached! One winter we moved into the Hearth Room for daily Mass. It was very cozy. We used the wood-burning fireplace. Hermie Schuster remembers bringing wood and sometimes starting the fire. We tried to save some money by keeping the church at a low temperature.

Roma Talboom and Hermie Schuster